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Financial Assistance Policy
Approved January 2013
HYAA recognizes that not all players have the financial capability to provide full payment of registration fees and provides the following policy to assist players in need.

Orange County Department of Social Services (OCDSS) maintains a fund for the purpose of paying sports registration fees for children who meet certain criteria. To obtain a registration for HYAA at a reduced or no at cost, an HYAA registration form should be completed and application should be made to OCDSS by the parents or guardians to cover the cost of the HYAA program. At the time HYAA is notified of acceptance or rejection of the payment by OCDSS, the player registration form will be accepted by HYAA. If approved by OCDSS, the funds provided by OCDSS will be applied to the registration fee.

If OCDSS is not able to provide sufficient funds to pay the HYAA registration fee, Parents and guardians may request financial assistance during walk-in registration sessions. After providing the required documentation, fees may be reduced based on the following criteria:

1) School system students in the Reduced Lunch Program will be granted a 50% reduction in fees
2) School system students in the Free Lunch Program will be granted 100% reduction in fees

Required documentation for school system students consists of an official Lunch Program letter that identifies by name the player being registered.

3) Home School students of families in the food stamp program will be granted 100% reduction in fees

Required documentation for home school students is proof of official food stamp status.

Allowable exceptions – 

· Parent/guardians that would like to submit the above documentation, but do not have the form on-hand at walk-in registration will have until the first Friday after walk-in registration to provide the documentation and a spot will be held for the player until then.  A photocopy of the documentation along with the player application, signed parent code of ethics and any applicable payment must be dropped through the mail slot in the door of HYAA Headquarters.  If documentation is not provided by the given day, the player will then be moved to the next available position on the division’s waiting list.

· Parent/guardians that do not qualify for the above discounts, but still have a financial need based on extenuating circumstances can still request assistance.  The HYAA Executive Committee will assess each of these requests on a case-by-case basis.

Applicable payments are due at the time of registration and submission of player application.

Again, HYAA is unable to process financial assistance requests via the on-line registration system and require parents make these requests in-person at one of the advertised walk-in registration periods.

  Phone:  (919)732-4454

                Web:  www.hyaabaseball.com
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